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T. 01 222 2102/3  E. finoff@dublincity.ie 

 
Michael McGrath T.D. 

Minister for Public Expenditure and Reform  
Department of Public Expenditure and Reform 
Government Buildings 
Upper Merrion Street   
D02 R583 
 
 

27th May 2021 
 
Re: Reform of Local Property Tax  
 
 

Dear Minister McGrath,   
 
Please find attached copy correspondence of 24th May 2021 that issued to Minister Paschal 
Donohoe in relation to the Department of Finance’s review of the Local Property Tax and 
ongoing correspondence from Dublin City Council’s Finance Strategic Policy Committee.   
 
For information purposes, I attach a copy of the previous correspondence between the 
Department of Finance and Dublin City Council’s Finance Strategic Policy Committee dated 
5th February and 9th March 2021.    
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Cllr Séamas McGrattan  
Chairperson 
Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
 
 
 
cc. Minister D. O’Brien, Minister for Housing, Local Government and Heritage  
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